
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Well, it has been another busy week in school with lots going on as we 
marked anti bullying week with a wide variety of activities across 
school. Thank you so much for your support for our ‘Odd Socks Day’ on 
Monday as we celebrated our differences and shared what makes us all 
unique. 

Today has been Children in Need Day, and again our community has 
supported the school brilliantly well, with spots, dots, stripes, and 
colours all over the place all day – it has been a lovely celebration of 
children and fun! 

As I walk around the school I can see and hear so much wonderful 
singing, Christmas Carols and seasonal songs, in different classrooms 
and most importantly children enjoying themselves. We have started to 
rehearse and learn some special Christmas activities. The Foundation 
stage children are practicing a Nativity, KS1 will be performing a 
Christmas play called The Little Nativity and KS2 are learning sings to 
perform in a Christmas Carol performance later in the term. We are so 
excited to once again welcome parents back into school to watch the 
performances . 

Warm regards 
 
Mel Nugent  
 
Headteacher.  
 

 18 November 2022 

Each week we will be announcing the Dojo winning team who 
have earned the most points over a week   

WELL DONE GREEN TEAM 

 

TT Rockstars :Top Scorers this week 

Year 3 : Maliyah and TJ 

Year 4 - Sofia 

Year 5 - Rylee and Salim  

Year 6 - Breeya and Tobias 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
OPEN MORNING  

Thursday 1  December  

 

CHRSITMAS JUMPER DAY 

Thursday 8 December 

 

EYFS CHRISTMAS PRODUCTION 

Monday 12 December at 09.30 

 

KS1 (Yr. 1/2) 1st CHRISTMAS 

PRODUCTION 

Tuesday 13 December at 09.30 

 

EYFS CHRISTMAS 2nd PRODUCTION 

Wednesday 14 December  at 09.30 

KS1 (Yr. 1/2) 2nd CHRISTMAS 

PRODUCTION 

Wednesday 14 December at 3.30pm 

 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

Wednesday 14  December  

 

Golden Book  

We are very proud of all our 

children. A special well done to 

the following Golden Book win-

ners this week!  

Year group  

N - Willow Jade 

R - Ava W 

1 - Sarah 

2 - Kieron 

3 - Asher & Ellie 

4 - Martina 

5 - Maya, Manuela, Olly S 

6 - Heidi, Jesse 

Sports - Denzel 

Two Read Write Inc Parent Information sessions 

will be taking place on Thursday 24th November at 

9-9.45am and 6-6.45pm.  

   Children in Need 2022 

 

The children all looked fantastic 

today and we raised an  

incredible £230 

Thank you!  



 

 

Get Caught Reading! 
 

Thank you to all the children and staff for their amazing entries to our Get Caught Reading competition. The winners were announced in 
assembly today.  

1st Place 2nd Place 3rd Place 

Wheat Class Barley Class Sycamore Class 

Catkin Class Rosehip Class Clover Class 

Acorn Class Conker Class Early Years 


